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Comments: This project will have negative impact on the biodiversity of  Holland Lake and Swan Valley.

 

Upgrading the lodge per suggested proposal will not only contribute to the depletion of our forests and water but

also generate wastes and pollute the environment. 

 

For me, Holland Lake has been one of the tranquil places to come and reflect. I enjoy the magical hike to the

falls, identify numerous Rocky Mountain wild flowers, observe chipmunks at their play,  and feel the awe when

staring at the magnificent views of our mother nature. Despite the rushing falls, Holland Lake is one of the serene

places that make me realize: I am proud to be Montanan!

 

With such huge upgrades to the lodge, how can you preserve our forest lands of Montana?!

 

I am fully opposed to this project.


